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27 May 2021
Dear Parent/Carer

As we continue to move out of the government restrictions that have been imposed due to Covid-19, the Academy has been considering the start and end of day timings for pupils from September 2021.

By following this link (link), you will find a document on our website which sets out the proposed new timings for the school day for both Primary and Secondary pupils, which we have been discussing with the Appleton Academy Local Governing Body.  
The intention in making these changes is to extend the school day back to something closer to what it was before the temporary timetables were issued in response to Covid-19.  The new timings are similar to those that were in place before the first national lockdown in March 2020.  There will be no changes to the Primary timings that were in place pre-March 2020, but there is a change to make the start of the Secondary day slightly earlier.
In addition to this, the proposed new school day will mean that there is uniformity to the start and end of day timings, as well as more closely aligning Primary with Secondary.  We will also be reintroducing clubs and activities to coincide with these changes, particularly Breakfast Club for eligible Primary pupils, and we will provide parents with more details in the very near future.

Before we implement the timings in the document, which can be found on our website via this link: https://appletonacademy.co.uk/wp-content/uploads/2021/05/Paper-6.3_Timings-of-the-School-Day_September-21_proposed-2.pdf we would like to consult with parents and hear your thoughts on what is being proposed.  If you would like to make any comments about the changes, you can do so by sending an email to consultation@appletonacademy.co.uk.  The closing date for comments to be submitted is Friday 18 June 2021.  Any comments that are received will be given due consideration and you may be contacted for a further discussion.  Once this consultation period has ended and the Academy has made a final decision on the new timings of the school day to commence from September 2021, we will contact parents again to confirm these.
Yours faithfully

Ms H Jones

Executive Headteacher
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